## **Oklahoma State Report**

November 12, 2015

## **MPLA Activities**

- Attended OLA Monthly Executive Board Meetings on September 18<sup>th</sup> and October 23<sup>rd.</sup>
- Used OLA's listsery to do a final push for applicants to the Leadership Institute.
- The OLA Board is considering extending member rates to MPLA attendees at all OLA events.

## **Oklahoma Library Association News**

- Michael Hull has been hired as the CEO of the Southeastern Public Library System of Oklahoma.
   Michael replaces Wayne Hanway who is retiring at the end of 2015. Michael is currently employed as the Public Services Coordinator of Western Plains Library System located in Clinton.
- OLA's Government Documents Roundtable (GODORT) has changed its name to the Government
  Information Roundtable (GIRT). The name was changed to better reflect the current landscape
  of government information. Once the domain of repository libraries, government information is
  now readily available and used by all types of libraries. GIRT hopes a name and focus change
  broadens the membership of the group.

Respectfully Submitted,

Tim Miller, Oklahoma Representative